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Bunnell Burglar Box Depot:  

Don’t be a Victim of Crime 
 

Bunnell, FL (December 7, 2021) – Avoid telegraphing your Christmas gift purchases 
to the “Grinch who can steal Christmas!”  Placing merchandise and gift boxes and 
cardboard boxes in front of your house may be sending an unintentional and unwanted 
signal to any would-be thief.  You could be telling any “Grinches” the very item they 
are shopping for is inside your home.   
 
Stay safe throughout the holidays by recycling your empty cardboard boxes.  Break 
down any cardboard merchandise and gift boxes, then drop them off at the Bunnell 
Police Department Burglar Box Depot.  Protect your home and your new treasures by 
utilizing this free service.   
 
The burglar box is located on South Pine Street in the parking spaces behind the 
Coquina City Hall which is located at 200 South Church Street.  The burglar box will 
be available today through January 4, 2022.   
 

 
//END OF MESSAGE// 

 

 


